
Harvest Moon Trailway Maintenance Notice: Repairs in Coldbrook and Kentville 

June 11, 2024 

Maintenance crews will be working on the section of the Harvest Moon Trailway between Mitchell 
Avenue in Kentville and Scotian Gold in Coldbrook from June 11 to June 14.  

The trail will remain open to the public during this time, but trail users are asked to be cautious when 
travelling through active work sites, especially around heavy equipment. Please respect all barriers in 
place for the safety of everyone on the trail, and the hard-working maintenance crews focused on the 
improving the trail for everyone’s enjoyment.  

The Municipality of the County of Kings thanks the committed workers maintaining our community's trail 
system for their dedication to ensuring we can all continue to enjoy the beauty and functionality of the 
Harvest Moon Trailway. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

For more information, please contact: 

Ashley Brooker 
Parks, Trails and Active Transportation Coordinator 
Municipality of the County of Kings 
abrooker@countyofkings.ca 
902-690-2130

About the Harvest Moon Trailway 
The Harvest Moon Trailway is a beloved pathway providing scenic routes and recreational opportunities 
for the community. Spanning over 110 kilometres from Grand Pre to Annapolis Royal, the trail corridor 
enhances the economic, health and social benefits to the communities in the Valley, offering a safe and 
picturesque environment for walking, cycling, and enjoying nature. 

For more information about the Harvest Moon Trail visit: 
https://destinationtrailsnovascotia.com/harvest-moon-trailway-trail-details/ 
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